
Dominion Energy Virginia
Electric Transmission
P.O. Box 26666, Richmond, VA 23261-6666
DominionEnergy.com

May 6, 2021 
 
 
Chesterfield-Northeast 115 kV Electric Transmission Rebuild Project 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
At Dominion Energy, we are committed to continually reviewing and enhancing our electric 
system to provide safe, reliable, and affordable service to the communities we serve. You are 
receiving this letter because we are proposing to rebuild a 115 kilovolt (kV) electric transmission 
line between our Chesterfield Substation in Chesterfield County, Virginia and Northeast 
Substation in Henrico County, Virginia.  

The approximately 14-mile section of electric transmission line has been in operation since the 
1970s and is reaching its end of service life. Rebuilding this line will allow us to continue 
providing reliable service to your area. Beginning in late May 2021, you may notice our crews 
performing initial surveys in our right of way corridor and reviewing potential access points to 
prepare for the project. Enclosed is a project overview map. 

More information will be provided in the coming months, including a project timeline and future 
public engagement opportunities. In addition, we want to inform you that in wake of the ongoing 
public health concerns from the spread of the coronavirus, we are mindful of our activities and 
maintaining proper social distancing.  

For more information about this project, contact us by sending an email to 
powerline@dominionenergy.com or by calling 888-291-0190.  

Sincerely, 
 
The Electric Transmission Project Team 

 
 


